
LUGARNO PUBLIC SCHOOL P & C ASSOCIATION 

WELCOME TO 2022 

Welcome to all our new families and welcome back to our old families. The P & C is 

looking forward to a great year and hopes to once again provide some fun activities 

for students and parents whilst also raising money to support projects within the 

school to benefit all students. I would like to take a moment to introduce the P & C 

team and let people know how to get involved. We are looking for a Treasurer. Our 

Assistant Treasurer has previously filled the role of Treasurer so can show you the 

ropes and share the jobs. Perhaps you could pay the canteen bills on a fortnightly 

basis. Please contact Kirsty McDonnell for more information about the role on 0405 

484 561. If you are interested in joining any of the other sub-committees or wish ti 

raise something, please also reach out.  

Everyone is also welcome to our first P & C meeting of the year on Wednesday 16th 

February 7pm via zoom. Check out the P & C newsletter emailed out on Tuesdays 

in even weeks starting today for more information.  

 

The Executive Team 

President: Melissa Porter (m) 0405 142 403 (e) president@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

Vice Presidents: Leanne Ireland and Jasmine Theophile 

(e)vp@lugarnopandc.org.au 

  

(m) 0416 447 123   (m) 0432 288 110 

 

*****Treasurer: vacant***** 



 

Assistant Treasurer: Kirsty McDonnell 

(m) 0405 484 561 (e) assistant-treasurer@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

Secretary: Maria Wainwright 

(m) 0421 408 386 (e) secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

Assistant Secretary: Venus Amoro-Njuguna 

(m) 0402 007 463 (e) assistant-secretary@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

P & C sub-committees 

Canteen Manager:  
Sharon Steed (m) 0430 290 077 

 

Canteen Committee Convenor/ 
Uniform Shop Convenor:  
Janette Allardyce-Walker 
uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au  

 
 

Fundraising convenor:  
Natasha Jankulovski 
fundraising@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

Inclusion Leader:  
Janine Ferris 
inclusion@lugarnopandc.org.au 

 

mailto:fundraising@lugarnopandc.org.au


 

P & C payments 

The P & C offer online payments for canteen, uniforms and fundraising 
activities/events via Qrk! Please visit our P & C website for more information: 
www.lugarnopandc.org.au/qkr Please note all school payments 
(excursions/fees/sport etc) are to be paid via the school website.  
 

Canteen 

The P & C runs the school canteen. The canteen is run by our canteen manager 

Sharon Steed and is supported by a canteen committee convened by Janette 

Allardyce-Walker. The canteen is open Monday/Wednesday/Friday and is always in 

need of new volunteers. If you would like to help out, please contact Sharon on 0430 

290 077. Volunteers are usually rostered on once per month. Tea/Coffee, morning 

tea and lunch provided. Due to the current covid environment all orders must be 

made online via Qkr! 

Uniform Shop 

The P & C runs the uniform shop. The uniform shop is physically located in the back 

of the school hall, however orders can currently only be made online via Qkr! Orders 

will then be distributed via the school office to students’ classrooms. If you are in 

need of any secondhand uniforms, please contact Janette at 

uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au 

Fundraising 

We kick off 2022 with our annual memorial paver wall fundraiser. See details below. 

If you need labels for your child’s belongings, check out mynamelabel.com.au and 

enter code: LPS0515 to get a 5% discount for yourself and earn 15% for the P &C. 

Also check out our ongoing personalised sports gear fundraiser using the QR code 

below to earn 20% commission for the P & C: 

 

 

***Let us join together and do it for our kids ***  

http://www.lugarnopandc.org.au/qkr
mailto:uniformshop@lugarnopandc.org.au


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Lugarno Public School P&C Association 
Paver Wall Fundraising - Order Form 
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Your family’s name will go down in history on the paver wall located at the front entrance of our school. This is a unique and lasting 
record of your time at Lugarno Public School. 
 

We offer the choice of a single or double paver for you to fit your details on. (It is OK to put the name and dates of future children 
starting at the school.)  Maybe you attended the school, worked or volunteered at the school or you know someone who did and 
would be interested. 
 

 

* Each square represents 1 letter, number, space or punctuation mark * 

    
Your payment of $50 entitles you to a single paver with the names and/or dates of your choice engraved into a paver. All 

information must fit into the following boxes (16 charcters per line) 

□□□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
 □□□□□□□□□□□□□□□□  

□□□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
 

     
Your payment of $90 entitles you to a double paver with the names and/or dates of your choice engraved into a double paver with 

a border around the edge. All information must fit into the following boxes (14 characters per line). 

Paver 1 

□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 

Paver 2 

□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 
□□□□□□□□□□□□□□ 

 

To complete your order:    
Simply pay and provide details for printing via Qkr!. No need to return this form.  

 

For information contact Natasha Jankulovski on 0400 576 520. Orders close Friday 18 March 2022 

 

 

Single Paver  
$50 

le Paver $80 Double Paver  
$90 

 

 


